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1st October 2018 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Dear Parents and Governors, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival Service on Tuesday 
16th October at St James’ Church, Stedham, starting at 2pm.  The 
church will be open for you to be seated from 1.30pm. 
 
The children will walk down to the church after lunch, taking all their 
belongings so they can be collected directly from the church after the 
service.  If you are unable to attend the service and would like to collect 
your child from school as usual at 3.30pm or if they will be attending After 
School Club, please let the office know so we can walk them back to 
school with us.  
 
Our chosen Harvest charity this year is again our Kenyan link school and 
so rather than collecting and then selling produce, we are asking for monetary donations.   
Please send any donations to school by Thursday 18th October in an envelope marked 
‘Harvest Donation’. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann 
Headteacher 
 


